
Sacred Heart Parish 
Priestly Fraternity of St. Peter  

4643 Gaywood Dr. 

Fort Wayne, Indiana 46806 

260-744-2519 

Rev Mark Wojdelski, FSSP  Pastor 
Parish office 260-744-2519  
(In Sacred Heart school building) 

Email: office@sacredheartfw.org 
Web Page: sacredheartfw.org 
 
Regina Caeli Choir 
Teresa Smith, Director  260-353-9995 
teresalsmith2000@yahoo.com 

SACRAMENT OF MATRIMONY 

Active registered parishioners should contact the 
Pastor at least six Months in advance of the date. 
 

BAPTISM 

Please contact the  office. 
 

LAST SACRAMENTS AND SICK CALLS 

Please contact the office.  In an emergency    
requiring Extreme Unction or Viaticum please 
call 267-6123 

MASS SCHEDULE 
 

Sunday              8:00 am (Low Mass) 
            10:00 am (Missa Cantata) 

Mon, & Thurs   7:30 am 
Tues   7:00 am 
Wed & Fri  6:00 pm 
Saturday   9:00 am 
Holy Days  Check Bulletin 
 

SACRAMENT OF PENANCE (Confession) 

Friday   5:30 pm 
Saturday   8:30 am 
Sunday   7:30 & 9:30 am 
 

Any time by appointment. 
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32nd Annual Bishop’s Appeal 
The Annual Bishop’s appeal is underway.  We have so 
far gotten $10,940 (84%) in donations and pledges 
towards our goal of $13,022.92.   We are getting close 
but still have more to go.  If you still wish to pledge 
online you may do so at diocesefwsb.org/aba.  
Otherwise please fill out a pledge card and drop it in the 
collection basket.  Please note that both sides of the 
card need to be filled out! No initial payment is 
required, as reminders will be sent monthly.  It is very 
important that we reach our goal at least in pledges, 
as was explained a few weeks ago.  The parish is not 
budgeted for a shortfall in the Bishop’s Appeal.   Anyone 
who has not made a pledge or otherwise made  an 
alternate arrangement should contact the pastor.  Thank 
you for your generosity in supporting the work of the 
parish by helping it to meet its obligations to our bishop. 
 
PLENARY INDULGENCES AVAILABLE FOR 
THE POOR SOULS NOV. 1-8 
A plenary indulgence, applicable to the suffering souls in 
purgatory, is available from Nov. 1 through Nov. 8 
under the condition of visiting a Catholic cemetery and 

 MASS INTENTIONS  

FOR THE WEEK 

Sunday 
Nov. 4 

8:00 AM 
10:00 AM 

Resumed Fourth Sunday after Epiphany 
 
Joe + and Joann Malfait 
Pro Populo 

Monday 
Nov. 5 
 

7:30 AM 

Feria 
 
 
Deceased Members of the FSSP 

Tuesday  
Nov. 6 
 

7:00 AM 

Feria 
 
 
Georgia J. Herbes 

Wednesday 
Nov. 7 
 

6:00 PM 

Feria 
 
 
Katie M. Baumle + 

Thursday 
Nov. 8 

 
7:30 AM 

Feria 
 
 
Esperanza Lozano + 

Friday 
Nov. 9 

 
6:00 PM 

Dedication of the Archbasilica of the Most 
Holy Savior 
 
Fr. William Martin 

Saturday 
Nov. 10 

 
9:00 AM 

St. Andrew Avellino 
 
 
Fr. James Rodis + 

Sunday 
Nov. 11 

8:00 AM 
10:00 AM 

Resumed Fifth Sunday after Epiphany 
 
Andrew Baumle and Family 
Pro Populo 

Please join your fellow parishioners for cof-
fee and donuts after the 8:00 AM Mass on 
the first Sunday of the month, or after the 
10:00 AM  Mass on the first and third Sun-
days of the month.  This is also the time to 
visit our small lending library of good Cath-
olic books and media.  This is located just 
across from the bathrooms in the school 

basement. 



praying for the souls of the faithful departed.  An 
additional special plenary indulgence (under the usual 
conditions) is also available on Nov. 2 for visiting a 
church and praying an Our Father and the Apostles’ 
Creed. 
 
SERIES ON THE SACRED LITURGY  
The series resumes THIS WEEK, Wednesday, Nov. 
7. 
There will be a series of talks offered by the pastor on 
the sacred liturgy, covering the church, altar and its 
appurtenances, the vestments used, and finally the 
prayers and ceremonies of the Traditional Latin Mass 
after the 6 PM Mass for 6 Wednesdays in the fall,  (Sept. 
26, Oct. 3, 10, 17, Nov. 7 and 14) and 6 Wednesdays in 
the Spring (to be determined).   This is a great 
opportunity not only to learn more about the Latin 
Mass, but also to invite any friends or relatives who 
might have questions or curiosity, or even 
misapprehensions regarding the Latin Mass, and this 
may allow the pastor to be able to answer the same 
repeated common questions and objections. 
    
In order to make it easier for families to attend the 
teaching series on the Liturgy and the Mass, we will be 
providing a pizza dinner and beverages directly after 
Mass and before the teaching.   To supplement the 
pizza, we are asking people to bring a salad/veggie type 
side dish if your last name begins with the letters A-L 
and a dessert if your last name begins with the letters  
M-Z.  If bringing a dish ends up being a hardship on a 
certain Wednesday, come regardless! If you would like to 
help with setting up for dinner or clean up afterwards, 
please call Cate at 260-402-7740. 
 
FROM THE DIOCESE OF FORT WAYNE-
SOUTH BEND 
It remains important for our Church to protect children 
and young people from the evils of abuse.  The Diocese 
of Fort Wayne-South Bend remains committed to 
upholding and following its guidelines, policies and 
procedures that were implemented for the Protection of 
Children and Young People.  These can be reviewed on 
the Diocese’s website, www.diocesefwsb.org under 
“Youth Protection.” 

If you have reason to believe that a minor may be a 
victim of abuse or neglect, Indiana law requires that you 
report this to civil authorities.  If you or someone you 
know was abused as a child or young person by an adult, 
you are encouraged to notify appropriate civil authorities 

of that abuse.  In addition, if the alleged abuser is or was 
a priest or deacon of the Catholic Church, you are 
encouraged to contact Mary Glowaski, Victim 
Assistance Coordinator, (260) 399-1458, email: 
mglowaski@diocesefwsb.org, or Rev. Mark Gurtner, 
Vicar General of the Diocese of Fort Wayne-South 
Bend, at P.O. Box 390, Fort Wayne, Indiana, 46801, or 
a t  ( 2 6 0 )  3 9 9 - 1 4 1 9 ,  e m a i l : 
mgurtner@diocesefwsb.org.  The Diocese is committed 
to helping prevent the abuse or neglect of children and 
young people and to assist those who have suffered 
harm as a result of such abuse. 

Resumed Fourth Sunday after Epiphany 

St. Vincent de Paul “Brown Bag Collection” 
     Please continue to help our food bank 
here at Sacred Heart by taking a brown bag 
and filling it with non perishable foods. 
Every Friday the St. Henry—Sacred Heart 
St Vincent de Paul Society has a food bank 
that is open to anyone living in the Fort 

Wayne area. Please bring the filled bag back by the 2nd 
Sunday of each month and we will exchange it with an-
other empty brown bag. This gives everyone an  oppor-
tunity to help feed the poor in our city and work on our 
corporal works of mercy. Thank you in advance to all 
those who help us keep our food bank going.   Please 
note that although the food bank has moved to St. Hen-
ry’s for reasons the convenience of the patrons, we are 
nevertheless continuing to assist it. 

SVdP 
Food 
Bank 

MASS REQUESTS 
If you desire a Mass to be celebrated for a particular 
intention, please place the offering along with the 
specific intention in writing in an envelope clearly 
marked Mass Intention and place it in the collection 
basket.  For intentions for a specific individual, make 
sure to specify whether the person is living or deceased. 
Alternatively, you can approach the pastor or bring or 
mail the request to the church. We do not accept 
telephoned or emailed requests. Everything must be 
together at the time the request is made. Please note that 
Mass stipends are NOT tax-deductible according to IRS 
regulations.  

http://www.diocesefwsb.org
mailto:mglowaski@diocesefwsb.org

